
 

To 

Ms. Bhoomika Mange 

For winning the J P Morgan Chase & Company –  

Code For Good Hackathon Challenge (CFG),  

held on the 08th & 9th July 2023, 

 at J P Morgan Chase office, Mumbai. 

 

 
Hearty Congratulations and best wishes to her! 

 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

                                            (Principal) 

 


